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23rd September 2020 
 
Re: Wearing of Face Coverings 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As an added preventative measure to contribute to helping to stop the spread of Covid-19, at a time 
when cases are rising and Wolverhampton has entered a local lockdown, we are recommending and 
politely requesting that parents/carers wear face coverings when on school site picking up or 
dropping off their children and when at the school gate from Thursday 24th September. We are fully 
aware that there will be some people exempt from wearing face coverings, in line with government 
guidelines.  
 
As infection rates in the area rise again, this is a sensible precaution for parents/carers to take to help 
lower the risk of infection where social distancing is slightly more difficult- areas such as the main 
gate and at classroom exit points.    
 
Additionally, government guidelines state, ‘Family and friends can continue to provide informal 
childcare as long as groups from different households don’t exceed 6 people and the activity is strictly 
limited to childcare needs’. Please ensure that you are adhering to this and, only as a last resort, 
phone into the office to request that friends and family (who are not logged on our system as usual 
contacts) collect your children from school.  
 
We hope you will support us with both of these matters to ensure that Perry Hall remains a safe 
environment for your children and thank you for playing a part in preventing the spread of infection. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Kohli 
 
Executive Headteacher 
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